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DATA COLLECTION FOR THE SCHOOL-BASED MANAGEMENT REGIONAL 

PROFILING OF THE SCHOOLS LEVEL OF PRACTICE FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 
 

To: SGOD and CID Chiefs 
All Public Schools District Supervisors 
All Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
 

 
1. Attached is the Unnumbered Regional Memorandum entitled Data Collection for 

the School-Based Management Regional Profiling of the School’s Level of 
Practices for Fiscal Year 2022.  

2. This activity is in pursuance to the Regional Strategic Objective on raising Quality 
Management the standard in the implementation of the School - Based 
Management (SBM) Quality Management System. 

3. In line with this, school heads of all elementary and secondary schools are hereby 
advised to submit the updated profile of their SBM Level of Practices on or before 
February 14, 2022 (Monday) via Google Drive Link 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1W36_ClfZzSDMwKCtLoXCyt0N7iXPro
Sq/edit?fbclid=IwAR0tbIuqPwDmQcOIA6VzXQ95eQnMnr67awJ79Mr0ILlwUVXqi
_xP33ZUqBo#gid=1609477363.  

4. EPS Cherrie Anne B. Bohol, the Assistant Chairperson of the Division SBM 
Committee is hereby directed to facilitate the immediate action and fast track the 
data collection process.  

5. For schools that are not yet validated in the Division and Regional Levels, kindly 
submit the soft copy of your self-assessment through email 
cherrie.bohol@deped.gov.ph.   

6. For immediate dissemination and compliance. 

 

 

 CRISTY C. EPE 
 Schools Division Superintendent 
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